
 
 

 

 

November 25, 2019 

 

Li Zhou 
China Pharmaceutical University 

Tongjiaxiang 24# 

Longmian Avenue 639# 

Nanjing, 210009 China 

 

Dear Dr. Li,   

 

On behalf of the American Association for Cancer Research and the Organizing Committee for 

the upcoming special conference, The Evolving Landscape of Cancer Modeling, I am pleased to 

extend an invitation to you to attend this meeting which will be held March 2 - 5, 2020 at the  

Hard Rock Hotel San Diego in San Diego, California.  

 

We expect the meetings will provide a stimulating forum for interaction among scientists as well 

as a pleasant setting for informal communication. If you can attend, we believe you would 

benefit greatly from this opportunity; additionally, we thank you for submitting your abstract 

entitled Hypoxia-induced upregulation of HSP90α mediates Sorafenib therapeutic resistance 

in human hepatocellular carcinoma via necroptosis inhibition for a poster presentation.  

 

We hope you will be able to complete your travel arrangements for this meeting and look 

forward to hearing about your work. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Margaret Foti, Ph.D., M.D. (h.c.) 

Chief Executive Officer 

American Association for Cancer Research 

 

 


